St Michael and all angels Primary school

www.smaaawirral.com Twitter: @smaaanews

2.5.1 2010

Important dates to remember.....

Wednesday 7th February – Parents Evening
Thursday 8th February – Parents Evening
Sunday 11th February –First Sacraments Enrolment Mass

THERE WILL BE NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS ON WEDNESDAY 7TH FEBRUARY AND THURSDAY 8TH FEBRUARY DUE TO PARENTS EVENING.

Writer of the Month

Every month a 'writer of the month' is chosen from each year group and their writing is displayed for all to see in the dining room.

Congratulations to this months wonderful writers.



'Slow down for Bobby'

Yesterday the children had a very important assembly from The Bobby Colleran Trust. It taught us the very important message of road safety. @slowdown4bobby



Year 2 had a wonderful school trip to the Catalyst Museum.



There was so much to do and to find out about. The children explored experiments and learnt new facts.



The children made some wonderful tie dying and screen printing creations.





St Michael and All Angels Catholic Primary

School, New Hey Road, Upton, Wirral CH495LE 0151 677 4088

Foundation 1 have been retelling the story of 'The Gingerbread Man' using a story map. They can retell the whole story with some brilliant actions!



Little Angels have created feelings cubes to help develop their social skills.



Kurling Competition - An amazing well done to our Y5 & Y6 'Kurling' team who played in a competition this week. Y5 won their competition and Y6 came 4th. They showed a combination of skill, effort and excellent team work. Mr Hinds was very proud of how they represented the school.

ST MICHAEL AND ALL ANGELS PRIMARY SCHOOL

www.smaaawirral.com Twitter: @smaaanews



We are supporting Safer Internet Day 6 Feb 2018

#SID2018 www.saferinternetday.org.uk

Next Tuesday our school will be supporting 'Safer Internet Day'. This is a chance for us all to think about what we love about the internet, all the wonderful opportunities it provides for us and what we can do to keep ourselves safe when using it. Safer Internet Day in the UK is run by the UK Safer Internet Centre and this year's theme is 'Create, connect and share respect: A better internet starts with you' to encourage everyone to make positive choices online.

Parking - We have been contacted by a local resident who lives on New Hey Road and is extremely frustrated by people parking across his drive way when collecting children from school. We have therefore contacted the local police who will be doing spot checks over the next few weeks. Please be considerate of others and park safely and sensibly.

Additional INSET DAY

Please note that we are having an additional INSET Day on Thursday 29th March which we had said previously was the day the children broke up for Easter. The children will now break up from school on **Wednesday 28th March**.

School Games Award

We are again working towards achieving a School Games Award. Please visit the school games website www.yourschoolgames.com Please also visit the PE page on our own school website where you will find a calendar of events.

Weekly Attendance

Congratulations to Year 3 for having the best attendance this week!

Foundation 2	95.0%
Year 1	89.4%
Year 2	94.2%
Year 3	97.7%
Year 4	95.3%
Year 5	95.8%
Year 6	85.9%

To be in with a chance of winning a weekly attendance prize you have to 'be in to win!'

Don't forget to stay up to date with all our latest information and dates for the diary via our website, twitter page and facebook page. You can find us at www.smaaawirral.com

If you ever have any concerns, worries or suggestions please do not hesitate to speak to your child's class teacher, Mrs Bennison, Mrs Young or myself. Thank you for your continued support. Mrs S Ralph